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October 5, 2005
	To: Switchgear Committee Chair

Re: ERP Subcommittee Meeting Minutes, Montreal, Canada




1. Following members and guests attended the ERP Subcommittee meeting: Steve Lambert (Fellows Nomination WG), Jeff Nelson (Swgr Com Chair), Dave Gohil (representing SA Subcommittee), Roy Alexander (past Swgr Com Chair), Bill Long (Swgr Com Secretary), Bill Bergman (HVCB Chair), Jodi Haasz (IEEE-SA Staff), John Wood (RODE Chair), John Leach (representing HV Fuse Subcommittee), Ted Burse (Swgr Vice Chair), Doug Edwards (LVSD Chair), Mietek Glinkowski (ERP Chair)
2. Awards: Jeff Nelson pointed out that for recognizing individuals there are Technical Council Distinguish Service Awards and Technical Council Gold Awards (for young professionals) in addition to the regular PES level and Technical Committee level awards. Rama Kumar from Oklahoma State University is a contact person for these awards.

3. ERP Subcommittee discussed and made decisions on nominations for the PES and Technical Committee Awards. These nominations will be submitted to the PES by November 14th by ERP Chair.

4. Jodi Haasz briefly described the IEEE-SA awards and handed out booklets about them. These awards have no specific deadlines and nominations can be submitted anytime by any individual. However, ERP strongly recommends that the Subcommittees and individual members coordinate these nominations with the ERP before submition.
5. List of Honorary Members has been updated and currently contains names of 29 members of the Switchgear Committee. This list is public and available on the Web page under ERP Subcommittee.

6. Technical council als has an award for an outstanding Technical Committee. ERP will discuss nominating the Switchgear Committee (self-nomination) at the next ERP meeting in Spring 2006.

7. Mietek Glinkowski reminded all Subcommittee Chairs that all the Minutes of the meeting should be on the Web within 2 weeks after the Main Committee meetings. He also mentoned that out of the entire Web page only the Minutes section is updated regularly, but the Subcommittee pages are old and do not contain information that could be exciting or attracting new membership. Some revamping, redesigning of the web pages is needed. Subcommittee chairs should think of proposals for changes.

Submitted respectfully by Mietek Glinkowski
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